Chorus Attire
2018-19
In an effort to avoid excessive expense as students progress from one choir to another in the GHHS Chorus program, attire requirements for the 2018-19 school year are as follows.  All ladies will wear a formal long black dress (Style-Sasha) with black closed-toe dress shoes with a suggested heel height of no more than two inches.  Ladies will also wear a 16 inch pearl necklace.  Gentlemen in each choir will wear a black tuxedo, including tux pants, tux shirt, cummerbund, bow tie, studs and cuff links.  Gentlemen will wear black socks (no low cut socks) and black dress shoes.  Students who were previously in chorus and already own an outfit should try their performance attire on to see if it still fits or if you need to be fitted for any new items.  All outfit payments should be made online as soon as possible so that we can place our order in time to receive outfits before our first formal performance.  To purchase your outfit, go to greenhopechorus.weebly.com/parent-info.html, click the box for Pay Apparel and other fees, click on Product Categories, then click on Chorus.  Fair Share payments are made here as well.  Students purchase their black dress shoes on their own.  
As part of the Fair Share fee, Chorus T-shirts will be purchased for all Chorus students.  This is a great way to show school spirit and advertise our program.  Student sizes will be recorded in a google survey that students will be asked to complete the first week of the semester.
Required for all Men:
Men’s Tuxedo (Includes:  tux pants, tux jacket, tux shirt, cummerbund, bow tie) 
$111
Men’s Studs and Cuff links 





$7
Optional Garment Bag (Highly encouraged for men as you have so many items) 
$9.50
Required for all Ladies:

Black Chorus Dress
$70
16 inch pearl necklace
$7

Optional Garment Bag
$9.50
**All students will be outfitted on a designated day during class time within the first few weeks of the semester.  Students will either be measured or try on sample outfits in determining their size.  
